
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Restoration work continuing on West Galer Street and 32nd Avenue West 

June 18, 2018 

King County’s contractor is continuing the restoration phase of the pipeline remediation project. 
Crews are working on West Galer Street and 32nd Avenue West.  

West Galer Street 

Beginning the week of June 11, the contractor began drilling activities to install monitoring wells. 
These wells will replace two wells damaged by drilling, and allow evaluation of any soil loss along the 
pipeline deep under the West Galer Street right-of-way.  

The contractor expects to continue well installation through the end of the week of June 18. The 
following week, a geotechnical contractor will carry out evaluation work using a method residents 
have seen previously, cross-hole tomography.  These activities will require traffic control along West 
Galer Street. Monitoring and surveying activities will continue throughout the completion of the 
restoration work.  

Work on West Galer Street is expected to continue until the end of July. 

What you can expect:  

 Work hours extend from 7:00 a.m. 
until 5:30 p.m.; however, longer 
hours may be needed to complete 
specific activities.  

 Drilling activities involve increased 
noise in the area of work. 

 Two-way traffic will be maintained, 
but lanes will be shifted and traffic 
will be directed around the work site. 

 Bicycles will travel with vehicle traffic. 

 Crews, lighting, and trucks will be 
located in the right-of-way.  

 Please drive slowly and obey 
signs and flaggers!   



32nd Avenue West 

King County’s contractor is continuing work to restore the upper diversion structure that sends excess 
flow from the City of Seattle’s system to the Magnolia Wet Weather Facility. This work is expected to 
continue into August, and includes restoration of structures associated with the diversion structure. 
The work area will be focused around the upper diversion structure, with additional lay down area 
close to the site.  

Brief traffic delays may occur for delivery of materials and equipment.  Crews will work from about 
7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. on weekdays.  

Call: 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-5969 
Visit: http://magnoliapipe.participate.online  

Email: monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 

Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 

Follow: @KingCountyWTD on Twitter 

 
 
 
 

Alternative formats available: 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 
  

http://magnoliapipe.participate.online/
mailto:monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov

